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Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 

‘What budget has your Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner set aside for the 

costs associated with commissioning Violence Against Women and Girls (VAWG) 

services? This might include staff costs, legal costs, cost of market engagement 

events etc. Please supply the answer as total budget for the financial year 2018/19’. 

Response 

 
 The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner (the OPCC) does not have 
a specific budget for Violence against Women and Girls services. However, all 
the service contracts below will have an element of this type of victim support 
work within them. Set out below is the OPCC’s latest spending budget estimate 
in each service area for 2018/19. 
                                                                        £  
Domestic abuse contracts with local 
authorities  

338,379  

Independent Sexual Advisory (ISVA) 
service  

323,387  

Young victims service  436,022  
Counselling  400,000  
Total  1,497,788  

 


